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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,
Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest,

| am water resource engineer and avid whitewater enthusiast from Washington state. | travel to central Idaho for
2 to 3 weeks a year to enjoy the exciting and scenic rivers in the area, primarily in the Lochsa and Salmon
watersheds. | am looking forward to exploring other areas in the Clearwater and Selway basins in the future.
These healthy rivers are a unique resource to the region, providing a tourist attraction while providing clean water
to both people and wildlife. | am concerned that proposed resource extraction would severely degrade these
systems and | support protecting the Wild and Scenic designation for all 89 streams in the new forest plan, and
support them being included in the ultimate designation. Please protect these incredible resources so that they
can be enjoyed and cherished by future generations.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Sincerely,
Gavin Glore, PE
Olympia, Washington

Sincerely,

Gavin Glore

Olympia, WA 98502
gavinglore@gmail.com



